To Members of EFA

Circular 149

Mbabane, 24™ September 2020

Registrations Workshops 2020/2021 Season ( FIFA Connect Platform)

This serves to notify EFA membership that the Registration Workshops starting from
25/09/20 in the Regional Associations are targeting Super League Clubs. EFA Members
must be aware of FIFA Circular 1709, states that all players registered under organised
football MUST be registered through an electronic system for the current season
2020/2021. However, this exercise will be undertaken in stages in view of the Covid -19
pandemic.

In view of the above, workshops for all Promotional Leagues will be rolled out during the
cause of the season in preparation for the beginning of the 2021/22 season, where all
players will be compulsory registered through the centralised FIFA Connect System.

Yours in Football
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